
  

  

 
SSATIS Boys Basketball 

 
5th February 2019 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are excited to offer a variety of opportunities for students to represent Southern Christian 
College in multiple sports across the school year. In term 1, we are hoping to enter a grade 7/8 
and grade 9/10 boys basketball team in the SSATIS (Independent Schools) competition. These 
matches will be held after school on a Tuesday afternoon (Grade 7/8) or Wednesday afternoon 
(Grade 9/10), in a home and away roster hosted by Southern SATIS schools commencing on 
Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th February. The roster will run through to early April. 
 
Please complete and return the form below by 3:30pm on Thursday 6th February (TOMORROW) 
to join the College team. 
 
There will be no (or minimal costs) for the students to participate in this roster. Parent assistance 
will be required to assist the team with scoring, coaching, umpiring or transporting students to 
and from the matches, especially those held at other venues. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the students to represent the College and we thank you for 
your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kristy Nash  
SATIS Delegate 
Southern Christian College 
 
 
I give permission for  ..……………..………… in grade ………..… to participate in the SSATIS 
basketball roster commencing on Tuesday 18th February or Wednesday 19th February. 
 
 
Name of parent: __________________ Signature of parent: _________________ 
 
Date: ____________________ 
 
Please circle: 
I (or another family member) am able/unable to assist with transport  
I (or another family member) am able/unable to assist with team duties such as scoring, coaching 
or umpiring. 


